
GLT Cabinet Report  
 
 
The GLT continues to meet monthly to plan and execute meaningful leadership training opportunities. 
 
ELLI Emerging Lions Leadership Institute was offered by the multiple district and took place this past 
weekend on March 15-17. That training is designed for Lions who have not yet served as President of 
their club and are interested in leadership. I am proud to report that three 5M5 Lions attended. 
 
The GLT has presented leadership opportunities at this year’s All Club meetings and will again present at 
the upcoming one. We also have a succession planning webinar in the works that will be released this 
year. 
 
We are busy planning the district officer, training by recruiting trainers and executing the program. We 
also will plan the unshared training for incomings on chairs that will take place in June 
 
We also continue to encourage qualified individual Lions to assume leadership roles across the district 
and are available to assist clubs with questions or needs. 
 


